
How did we go?Tunkuwallin Recreation Precinct Plan 
Development, Gwandalan
Engagement Summary
Between 21 May and 4 June 2020 Council sought community input on the Tunkuwallin Oval
Precinct Plan. What’s more exciting is that Council will be building a new
district level playspace! The community were invited to give their
feedback on how they currently use the space, and their vision for future use of the space via a
survey. The questions asked were designed to assist Council develop these concept designs in a
way that reflects the values and preferences of our community.

Survey results revealed that:
• 50% of respondents stated that they visit Tunkuwallin Oval 1-3 times per week.
• 59% of respondents indicated that they visit mostly between the hours of 2pm and 5pm.
• 64% of respondents stated that their reason for visiting as for leisure purposes and 47% of
• respondents visit Tunkuwallin Oval for exercise.
• 79% of the respondents would like to see improvements to the amenities (i.e. toilet block, canteen,
• change rooms). 63% of respondents would like to see an improvement to the playspace and 59%
• would like to see improved vehicular access.
• 79% of respondents would feel safer in the recreational area if there was CCTV and similarly, 79% of

respondents would like to see improved lighting for the area.

Engagement Results

What's next
Your feedback has played an important part in the creation of the draft precinct plans for 
Tunkuwallin Oval. Council are now inviting you to view the concept options and have your say at 
yourvoiceourcoast.com/tunkuwallin-precinct-plan.

Find out more and stay up to date at yourvoiceourcoast.com
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